
Diane Garnett 
ARC Judges Education Coordinator 

18182 E. Euclid Place. 
Aurora, CO 80016-1100 

303-699-5029 
dianegarnetts@gmail.com 

 
 
Dear Mentors & Presenters: 
 
The ARC board has been motioned, voted and approved the following:  
 

ARC approved Breed Presenters and/or Breed Mentors, under the auspices of the 
American Rottweiler Club Judges Education Program, be required to strictly adhere to 
the American Rottweiler Club, American Kennel Club, and the approved Rottweiler 
Breed Standard.  The American Rottweiler Club will not approve Breed Presenters 
and/or Breed Mentors who deviate from the ARC/AKC approved Rottweiler Breed 
Standard in their Breed presentations and/or mentoring.  Further any Breed 
Presenter/and or Breed Mentor currently on ARC’s approved list who do not adhere to 
the above requirements will subsequently be removed from said lists. 

 
What does that mean to you directly? That the ARC, like the AKC, reminds that your audience is 
composed primarily of experienced judges. We do not want you to contradict your breed standard 
with personal preferences. Although you may personally disagree with a statement, the judges must 
judge by the present standard. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call and ask.  
 
1.  Print this letter. 
 
2.  Sign indicating your understanding of the above.  
 
3.  Mail to JE Coordinator:  Diane Garnett 
    18182 E. Euclid Place 
    Aurora, CO 80016-1100 
 
 
Signature of understanding of the above motion:  ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Print Name of Mentor/Presenter:  ________________________________________________________ 


